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To: House Judiciary Committee Chair Gilbert S.C. Keith-Agaran ‘ ~y
From: Charles Huxel
Subject: SB671
Dare: March 22, 2011 %Jçj/ /4/7

1/:Dear Sir, . . .

I am endorsing and aligning myself with the very wise remarks and counsel offered by my friend and
colleague, Barbara Polk in today’s “Island Voices” column (see the Star-Advertiser, March 22, 2011)
Please do not report this bill out of committee. It is a very bad idea. As Ms. Polk states, it will surely
damage the public’s confidence in the integrity of govemment and, especially, of the legislature.

Thank you for the opportunity to present my thoughts.

Sincerely and with Aloha,

Chuck Huxel


